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Our ROV pictured below 

 

 

Competing in Middle School Stock Class 

We used a utility ROV with a back scratcher for our design this year. This is the same setup we 

used last year and it worked very well for us.  

This is the second year in Seaperch for most of our team except Tre, it was his third year doing 

it.  

Our team has competed in the international competition once before, if we return this year it 

will our second year to do so.  

Our Seaperch design is unique because its based on our design from last year that we won the 

regional competition with. Based on this we feel we could be very successful this year again, 

which we feel no other school in the region could say.  

Our biggest takeaway this season was to focus on having fun and being a team. We found when 

we worked together we were able to address any issues we ran into this year.  

 


